
    

 

Bishop Wordsworth's CE Grammar 

School for Boys : Change to ParentMail 

communications from March 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents 
  
We are aware that some parents opt to receive text messages from our ParentMail 

system and I believe there is a cost for this service.  I therefore felt it prudent to 

alert you to a change to our communications system from 9.3.15.  From that date 

we will no longer use the ParentMail communications system at all; we will use the 

Tucasi system, which is already in operation.  Tucasi, as you know, is a free email 

only service for parents. 
  
Any email system is dependent on correct, up-to-date email addresses.  If you 

change your contact details (along with any other personal details), it is vital that 

you let the School know immediately.   Please email Reception on 

rec@bws.wilts.sch.uk . 
  
Best wishes for the New Year 
  
S D Smallwood 
Head Master 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


